
 

 
 

 

                                               TOWN OF LEDYARD 

                               Zoning & Wetlands Official’s Office 
                                   Kyle J. Faulise, Zoning and Wetlands Official 

                                  741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 

                                  Phone: (860) 464-3216         Fax: (860) 464 -0098 

                      zoning.official@ledyardct.org 
 

 

October 3, 2024 

 

Brian Thompson, Director 

CT DEEP Land & Water Resources Division 

79 Elm Street 

Hartford, CT  06106 

 

RE:   IWWC#24-10 Ledyard Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission for Proposed 

Amendments to the Ledyard Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Regulations  

   

Dear Mr. Thompson, 

 

The Ledyard Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission is proposing amendments to the Inland 

Wetlands and Watercourses Regulations and a Public Hearing has been scheduled for November 12, 

2024.  Attached please find a copy of the application and proposed regulations amendments.  

 

An electronic copy of this notice and proposed regulations amendments is also being emailed to 

DEEP.Municipal.Inland.Wetland.Regs@ct.gov. Please forward to us any comments you may have 

regarding glaring deficiencies, omissions, or other concerns before the scheduled Public Hearing. 

 

Legal Notice of the Public Hearing will be published in accordance with CGS Sec. 8-7d in mid-

December and a copy of this notice will be forwarded to you.  A copy of the final adopted Regulations 

will also be sent to your office not later than 10 days after they are adopted. 

 

If you would like to discuss this matter in greater detail, please do not hesitate to contact me at Town 

Hall. 

 

Regards, 

 

Anna Wynn 

Land Use Assistant 

 
 

C:  Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning 

IWWC File 
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